R e —

From: Paula Beneke <team@speakd.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 5:19 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 02:18am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Paula Beneke , and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax on
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Ms. Paula Beneke

2101 W. 29th Ave.,
Anchorage, AK 98517
benekepaula32@gmail.com
907-222-7886
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From: Theresa Wellington <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 2:52 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 11:51pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Theresa Wellington, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Theresa Wellington
PO BOX 69,
Metlakatla, AK 99926
kobe8@aptalaska.net
190-617-6790
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From: Erin Buchanan <team@®speakd.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 2:41 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 11:40pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Erin Buchanan, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic sotutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Erin Buchanan

PO Box 56496,

North Pole, AK 99705
edbuch2020@outlook.com
907-490-8591
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From: Whitney Robinson <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 1:32 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 10:31pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Whitney Robinson, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Whitney Robinson

454 Hillside Drive, Fairbanks, AK,
Fairbanks, AK 99712
whitrob76@gmail.com
907-987-7363
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From: Shanely De Jesus <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:24 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 09:22pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Shanely De Jesus, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow tocal businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Shanely De Jesus

5700 E 4th Ave,
Anchorage, AK 99504
shanely_94@icloud.com
907-406-8218
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From: Lianne Cox <team@speakd.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:53 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:53pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Lianne Cox, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Lianne Cox

101 COLLEGE RD APT 303, Fairbanks, AK,
Fairbanks, AK 99701
lianneccox@gmail.com

907-987-8088
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From: Natasha Larry <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:47 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:46pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Natasha Larry, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to hetp grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Natasha Larry

3315 Morgan Loop,
Anchorage, AK 99516
tasha907@gmail.com
907-347-2137
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From: Milica Bogdanovic <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:34 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:33pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Milica Bogdanovic, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Milica Bogdanovic

1135 W 8th avenue,

Anchorage, AK 99501
bogdanovic.milica@yahoo.com
907-331-8653
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From: Michelle Booth <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:24 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppase House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:23pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Michelle Booth, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our tawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Michelle Booth

13136 Curry Ridge Circle,
Eagle River, AK 99577
bbmac@me.com
580-284-5373
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From: Dusan Vujnovic <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:19 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:19pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Dusan Vujnovic, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposat to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow tocal businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Dusan Vujnovic

8110 E 5th Ave,

Anchorage, AK 99504
dulevule.vujnovic@gmail.com
907-250-1908
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From: Michael Snodgrass <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:18 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:18pm
Please Oppose House Bilt 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Michael Snodgrass, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Michael Snodgrass

1902 Mary Ann Street, Apt #65,
Fairbanks, AK 99701
michaelsnodgrass928@gmail.com
907-227-3484
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From: Edward Smith <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:18 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:18pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Edward Smith, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax on
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Edward Smith

4251 N Sasbo Bluff Loop,
Wasilla, AK 99623
crazyhd68@gmail.com
907-203-9800
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From: Sean Squire <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:14 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:13pm
Piease Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Sean Squire , and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax on
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simpty cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Sean Squire

8711 Beachwood Dr,
Anchorage, AK 99502
Aksls2000@yahoo.com
907-792-9000
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From: Irene Squire <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:14 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:13pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Irene Squire , and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Irene Squire

8711 Beachwood Dr,
Anchorage, AK 99502
King2squire@yahoo.com
907-317-3117



From: Erika Douglass <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:09 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 08:09pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Erika Douglass, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Erika Douglass

4680 E Mosswood Dr,
Wasilla, AK 99654
erika.d.douglass@gmail.com
907-795-9186
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From: Charles Craig <team@speakd.co>

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 12:11 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 09:10am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Charles Craig , and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Charles Craig

3305 Greenliand Drive,
Anchorage, AK 99517
tastycarnivore@mail.com
907-884-7118



ﬂ

From: Shanely De Jesus <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:24 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 09:22pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Shanely De Jesus, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Shanely De Jesus

5700 E 4th Ave,
Anchorage, AK 98504
shanely_94®@icloud.com
907-406-8218
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From: Donna Plummer <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:07 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 09:06pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Donna Plummer, and |'m writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow tocal businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Donna Plummer

3040 Davis Rd Apt A27,
Fairbanks, AK 99709
dmplumme@gmail.com
907-750-7978
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From: Donna Plummer <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:07 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 09:06pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Donna Plummer, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innccuous, butin practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Donna Plummer

3040 Davis Rd Apt A27,
Fairbanks, AK 99709
dmplumme®@gmail.com
907-750-7978
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From: Rodney Perez <team@speakd.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 3:26 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 12:24am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Rodney Perez, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Rodney Perez

5901 e 6th ave,
Anchorage, AK 99504
rns0315@icloud.com
907-535-1787
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From: Lani Link <team@speakd.co>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 3:34 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 12:33am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Lani Link, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Lani Link

3277 North Meadow Lakes Drive,
Wasilia, AK 99623
lanilink@hotmail.com
808-255-4804



From: Paula Beneke <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 5:19 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 02:18am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Paula Beneke , and ['m writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax on
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Ms. Paula Beneke

2101 W. 29th Ave.,
Anchorage, AK 99517
benekepaula32@gmail.com
907-222-7886
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From: Laura Halvorsen <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 7:11 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 04:10am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Laura Halvorsen, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Laura Halvorsen

189 E. Nelson Ave, #250,
Wasilla, AK 99654
dragonspray@aol.com
904-525-1936
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From: Sherilyn Podborny <team@speakd.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 7:17 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 04:16am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Sherilyn Podborny, and |'m writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Sherilyn Podborny

1930 early view drive ,
Anchorage, AK 99504
marieybugga@aim.com
907-244-2344
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From: Sonya Lesemann <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 9:25 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 06:24am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Sonya Lesemann, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales tax
on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would
be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Sonya Lesemann

2709 W 66th Ave,
Anchorage, AK 99502
sonyaloveskorn@yahoo.com
907-245-1004
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From: Betty Wyant <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 9:26 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 06:25am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Betty Wyant, and ['m writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bilt 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax—which would be the first ever statewide sates tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our tawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Betty Wyant

2709 W 66th Ave,
Anchorage, AK 99502
ak_pinkbetty@yahoo.com
907-350-8988
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From: Charles Craig <team@speakd.co>

Sent: Woednesday, February 26, 2025 12:11 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 09:10am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Charles Craig, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax-is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Charles Craig

3305 Greenland Drive,
Anchorage, AK 99517
tastycarnivore@mail.com
907-884-7118
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From: Jason Thorn <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 9:27 PM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 26, 2025 @ 06:26am
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Jason Thorn, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales taxon
consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, butin practice would be a
new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic solutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Jason Thorn

2709 W 66th Ave,

Anchorage, AK 99502
concreteangel.thorn10@gmail.com
907-342-9383
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From: Esther M. Williams <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:21 AM
To: Rep. Andrew Gray

Subject: Please Oppose House Bill 97

February 25, 2025 @ 07:20pm
Please Oppose House Bill 97

Dear Representative Andrew Gray,

My name is Esther M. Williams, and I'm writing to strongly oppose the proposal to institute a state sales
tax on consumer goods found within House Bill 97. This provision seems innocuous, but in practice
would be a new sales tax on Alaskan consumers at a time when we simply cannot afford it.

We are in the midst of a cost of living crisis, with prices continuing to rise on many everyday items. This
new tax-which would be the first ever statewide sales tax—is yet another blow to the thousands of
Alaskans struggling to make ends meet.

Our lawmakers should be coming up with pragmatic sotutions to help grow local businesses and bring
costs down for consumers. Unfortunately, this proposal does the opposite. | urge you to oppose this new
tax.

Sincerely,

Esther M. Williams

251 Park ST,

Anchorage, AK 99508
emwilliams62@gmail.com
907-441-5573



